

Virginia Cooperative Extension
Master Gardener Program
School of Plant and Environmental Sciences
407 Saunders Hall -- 0327
Blacksburg, Virginia 24061
540-231-2714
http://blogs.lt.vt.edu/mastergardener/



October 7, 2019

Hanover Master Gardener Association 13015 Taylor Complex Lane Ashland, VA 23005

Dear Hanover Master Gardener Association.

We are writing to express our gratitude for your sponsorship of the 32nd annual Master Gardener College. We, and the more than 300 Master Gardeners and members of the public who attended the event are thankful for your support. Your generosity helped us to provide this event for the Extension Master Gardeners and for the guests and speakers who attended. We greatly appreciate your sponsorship. Your contribution helps to keep registration costs for attendees stable and manageable even when our expenses increase.

A large sponsor poster greeted everyone who came in the door over the course of our four-day event, and we have included a picture of that poster. Also, please take a look at the insert in the MG College Program to see your organization's logo displayed as one of our sponsors for the 2019 Master Gardener College.

You have our sincerest thanks for providing the Extension Master Gardener Program with a contribution to help support Virginia Master Gardener College. We hope that you will consider supporting our program in the coming 2020 calendar year, as we are now planning for our upcoming 33rd annual Master Gardener College to be held in Blacksburg June 24-28 and our International Master Gardener Conference event drawing volunteers from across the nation, which we will host in 2021.

Thank you,

Kathleen Reed

State Coordinator, Extension Master Gardener Program

School of Plant and Environmental Sciences

407 Saunders Hall -- 0327

Blacksburg, Virginia 24061